
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are part of Girlguiding, 

the leading charity for girls 

and young women in the UK. 

We empower girls to be their best and face 

the challenges of growing up today. 
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At Girlguiding Leeds we are very sad to be missing out on face to 

face meetings.  Following the success of the Summer and Winter 

Challenges and knowing how much you’ve been enjoying them, we 

are delighted to be sharing with you the Spring Challenge. 

This is a simple to follow challenge to share some fun activities 

with you, your unit and your families 

To complete the Spring Challenge, head over to our website – 

www.girlguidingleeds.org.uk/member-resources/county-

challenges.  Here you will find a selection of activities under five 

themes.  You just need to complete two activities from each 

theme, but feel free to complete more if you wish!   

These activities can be followed by members from all sections and 

of all ages.  You can complete them at home with your family or 

your leader may do some of them along with your unit at your 

virtual meetings (she will let you know, so you can sign them off). 

Track your progress on this booklet.   

Let your leader know you are taking part and when you have 

completed the challenge, she will order you a Spring Challenge 

badge (50p each).   

You can complete the activities in any order you like and when you 

like, but please send applications for badges by Wednesday 14 

July. 

 

Best Wishes 

 

Louise 

Girlguiding Leeds County Commissioner  

 

Date Theme Challenge 
Completed  

 Earth Day  

 Spring Celebrations  

 Spring Outdoors  

 Spring Science  

 Science Promise  

 

 

Well done! 
 

Please share your activities/creations with us on Facebook and 

Twitter using #springchallenge. 

 


